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From: Jerry Hall <halldixn@mtaonline.net>
Sent: Tuesday, April09, 2013 8:34 PM
To: Jerry Hall
Subject: HB 161

Dear Representative’s,

I’m writing to ask you to support HB 161. It’s time for a change to allow qualifying non-profit organizations a
little more profit for the Governors Big Game permits. At present the non-profit only gets 10% and the State
90%. The proposed 25% to the non-profit and 75% to the State would be a better split so the non-profit might
be able to market the permit more seriously.

My organization, typically does not encourage their members to get into political actions so as an Individual I’m
asking for your support on RB 161

Thanks for your consideration,

Jerry R. Hall

2301 N Loren Circle

Wasilla, AK 99654


